Date ……………….
TO: Dr ……………..                             FROM:  Name ……………………….

………………………                                           Address ……………………

………………………                                           ……………………………..

………………………                                           ……………………………..

Dear Dr ………..

Like thousands of other people in the area I am a keen supporter of the Keep the Horton General Campaign.  The threats to services proposed by the Oxford Radcliffe Trust are very disturbing.  If they are implemented the impact on my family, and me, could be disastrous.  I am afraid that if these plans go ahead further downgrading of the Horton will follow.  

Because you were so clear in your rejection of the original proposals and described them as “unsafe and inhumane”, the Trust were forced to rethink their plans. 

Along with the many people of Banbury you, and the other GPs, have made your feelings very clear and have proved that the Trust will listen to you.  

I ‘the patient’ depend on your expertise as ‘the Doctor’.  I also depend upon your ability to refer me to the Horton as and when it is required.  I urge you to continue representing my best interests.  

Please vote against any re-jigged proposals that you consider “unsafe and inhumane”. 

My life is in your hands.

Yours sincerely

PLEASE PUT YOUR OWN PERSONAL MESSAGE HERE    …………………….

…………………………………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………………………………………………

